
Mrs Metcalfe’s Easter Egg 

Decorating Competition!  
 

 

 

 

 

Now that it is nearly Easter, we are having a special competition. 

We would like you to decorate an egg! 

 

You can use whatever materials you like. You may like to use 

paint, pens, paper shapes, pom-poms or other materials. You 

could choose to decorate an egg shell, a chocolate egg, a biscuit 

egg or an egg made of paper or card. 

We would love to see your creations. Email a photo of your 
creations to: 

eastercompetition@hawksworthceprimary.org 

 

Winners will be announced on Friday 10th April 2020. 

(1 winner per year group) 

 

We look forward to seeing your egg-cellent work! 

 

Happy Easter from all the staff at Hawksworth! 

Stay safe and have fun! 
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